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ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – The Tea Room is held each Wednesday, 

starting at noon, and continues to be a 
wonderful time of food, fun and fellowship.  
We offer our untold gratitude to our ladies 
and gentlemen volunteers for their unselfish 
time in providing this amazing outreach 
ministry.  
 

 

Anyone who has to attack another in 
order to feel right about themselves has 
no clue who they truly are.  They 
believe that their worth or power arises 
from their ability to dominate or even 

to destroy others.  Thomas Merton 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In of loving memory of Enid Haines – by Clayton Arnott 
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THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK – There continues to be a growing need for 

groceries within our community, and we once again ask that you 
please consider donating food items or money to the CBS / 
Paradise Community Food Bank to help those a little less 
fortunate.  The following are some key items: tea bags, flour, 

canned corn, canned vegetables, and Kraft dinner - and/or you may make a 
monetary donation.  For your convenience, you may simply eTransfer your 
donation to donations@allsaintsparish.ca, and please indicate that it is for the 
Food Bank. 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory by 
sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or 
monthly).  To register simply go to our website and follow the eGiving 
notes.  If you need any assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or 
email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN GROUP - Do you, or a friend, or someone you 

know require personal and confidential prayer for any 
reason?  If so, we invite you to please reach out in 
confidence to our Prayer Chain Coordinator, Linda 
McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call our Parish Office at 

709-834-4501.  We are a very active ministry with a large number of prayerful 
members ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer.  Go to our website to get a 
full list of our prayer warriors and their contact information. 
 

SPONSOR THE CANDLE – To help offset the printing costs of 

‘THE CANDLE’, please consider placing a special ‘Memoriam’ or 
‘Thank Offering’, and have your message placed prominently 
on the front page within the Bible graphic at the top of this 
weekly bulletin, for which your kind donation of $25 would be 
greatly appreciated.  Alternatively, we invite you to place a full-page message 
with a photo and tribute, for which your kind donation of $50 would be greatly 
appreciated.  A paper copy of ‘THE CANDLE’ is distributed at all Sunday services, 
and a digital copy is permanently available on our website at allsaintsparish.ca 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS - If you would like to receive a 

digital copy of our weekly bulletins, The Candle, and all other 
updates, please email your address to 

communications@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Please%20Add%20Us%20to%20the%20Digital%20Candle%20Distribution%20List
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IN MEMORIAL – CAPITAL PROJECTS 

• In loving memory of Abram Batten, remembering his passing 
on August 10, 1980 – by Julie, Jim, Ken, and Families 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Glenys & Wilbur Tilley 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Gloria King 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Gordon and Valerie 
Goulding 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Herb & Dot Reid 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Dale & Joanne Bickford 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Madonna & Family 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Morris & Jean Pinsent 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Pat & Heber Best 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Terry & Laura Butler 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by The All Saints Choir 

• In loving memory of our ACW Sister, Enid Haines – by The 
ACW Members 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines, who passed away August 5, 
2025 – by Bill & Rita Haynes and Family 

• In loving memory of Barbara Porter, who passed away August 
11, 2025 - by Bill & Rita Haynes and Family 

 

IN MEMORIAL – THE TEA ROOM 

• In loving memory of a wonderful friend, Enid Haines - by Julie 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Sarah Porter 

• In memory of my dear cousin, Enid Haines – by Joanne & Dale 
Bickford  

 

IN MEMORIAL – FUNERAL RECEPTION TEAM 

• In of loving memory of Enid Haines – by her 7 Brothers and 6 
Sisters 

 

IN MEMORIAL – CEMETERY FUND 

• In of loving memory of Enid Haines – by Reg, Ruth, Nancy, 
Kelly, and Jane 
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IN MEMORIAL – CHOIR FUND 

• In of loving memory of Enid Haines and Barbara Porter – by 
Jerry Fagan, Tiffany, Ashley, and Stacey 

• In loving memory of Enid Haines – by Reg, Ruth, Nancy, Kelly, 
and Jane 

 

IN MEMORIAL – GENERAL OPERATIONS 

• In of loving memory of Enid Haines and Barbara Porter – by 
David & Bertha Rideout 

 
 

AUGUST 10, 
2025 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

Please consider signing up in our 
 e-Giving Program which ensures 
you automatically contribute on a 
regular basis, even during those 
times when you are unable to 
physically attend your Church. 
**Flower Service not posted** 

PERCENT OF LAST 

YEAR 
118% 113% 

2025 ACTUAL 3,302 131,863 

2024 ACTUAL 2,793 116,836 

DIFFERENCE 510 15,026 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS OFFICE TELEPHONE:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway EMAIL:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  WEBSITE:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 FACEBOOK: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
                       COMMUNICATIONS TEAM EMAIL: communications@allsaintsparish.ca 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 

 

AN EVENING OF MUSIC - Mark your calendars!  St. Edward’s Parish will be 

hosting an evening of music and friends on Saturday, September 27th at 7:00pm 
in the parish hall.  Doors open at 6:15pm.  50/50 draw and door prizes to be 
won!  Proceeds are in support of heat pumps for our parish hall.  Featuring 
performances by: Marion & Bart, Judy Brazil & friends, the Brandon Bowen 
Band, Russell Molloy, and Parish Choir.  Also enjoy surprise performances from 
guest parish priests.  Tickets: $25 each.  Contact the parish office at 709-834-
9481, or call 709-325-3550, or email jamesdoyle@nf.sympatico.ca or 
monafmorrow@gmail.com to purchase.  Your support is greatly appreciated! 

mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/office@allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/allsaintsparish.ca
file:///C:/Data/All%20Saints%20Parish/Candle/ASP%202024%20Candle/facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
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mailto:mailtorev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
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